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Corona Plateau Mauritius
Newsletter December 2023

Dear Members,

First of all, we must remember our ex Chairwoman, Stella Lutchanah, who lost her battle with illness on Thursday  7th December.    Our condolences go out to her husband George and their daughters.    At this time, we do not have more details of funeral arrangements, as the girls are arriving tomorrow (Friday)
RIP Stella, we shall miss you and all your doggie friends will be in mourning for their loss.

We shall take a moment to remember Stella at our next meeting, which  will be held on Friday 15th December 2023 at the Gymkhana Club.   This is our end of year celebrations.   Along with the usual snacks, mince pies and sherry will be served.    Many members will be staying on for lunch, with special arrangements made with the club and Neena.    Many thanks Neena for organising this, which seems to be most popular with our ladies.
Any member reading this who would like to join us for lunch on Friday 15th should quickly contact Neena on 55095503 before Friday 8th December.    There is a choice of lamb, fish or veg, with creme brulee or ice cream desert.
I am including a copy of the latest email from Headquarters in London.   Please take time to read it for your information.
Hope to see you all on the 15th
Rosemarie Domaingue
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